
Reading and Writing

In Autumn Term 1, the children 
will be using Ellie and the Cat by 
Malorie Blackman is a stimulus in 
both reading and writing. The 
children will focus on writing a 
character description and 
non-chronological reports, as well as 
making predictions and answering 
questions about the text.

Year 3 Newsletter

“You’re amazing, just the way you are.”

Mrs Bell, Mr Turner & Miss Howard

Autumn Term 1 
Welcome back to all of the children in Year 3! We are very excited to begin the school 
year and already have lots of wonderful events coming up. On the 22nd September, the 

children will be taking part in Scrapstore! The children will also be completing their 
Pedestrian Skills Training on the 19th and 26th September.

History

This half term, the children will 
be working as historians to explore 
the Stone Age to the Iron Age! The 
children will be learning all about 
where and how people lived and survived 
during these periods of history!

Maths

The children will be working 
as mathematicians to 
explore numbers to 1000! 
They will be learning about 
place value and how to count 
in 100s. The children will 
also learn about ordering numbers up to 
1000 on a number line. 

Science

Our science topic for this half 
term is animals including 
humans. The children will be 
exploring different types of 
muscles and the bones which 
make up the human body. The 
children will also carry out an 
investigation to find out 
whether girls or boys have larger skulls!

PE

This half term in PE, we will focus on 
gymnastics and football. Please make sure 
children bring their PE kits (including 
jogging bottoms and trainers) to school 
on a Monday and take them home on a 
Friday to be cleaned. For these sessions, 
hair must be tied back and earrings must 
either be removed for the session or 
covered, with their own tape, for health 
and safety reasons.


